



Halifax Regional Council December 10, 2002

П	٦(7	٠

Mayor Kelly and Members of Halifax Regional Council

SUBMITTED BY:

Paul D. Connors, Chair, Advisory Committee for Persons with Disabilities

DATE:

November 26, 2002

SUBJECT:

Accessible Playgrounds

ORIGIN

Advisory Committee for Persons with Disabilities - November 18, 2002 meeting.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that:

1. Regional Council request that the Recreation Department draft a policy for the construction of new accessible playgrounds.

- 2 -

BACKGROUND

Councillor Meade, in proposing the motion, noted that there are no standards in Canada regarding the provision of accessible playgrounds. He felt it important that guidelines be put in place for accessible playgrounds in HRM.

ALTERNATIVES

Status quo.

ATTACHMENTS

None.

Additional copies of this report, and information on its status, can be obtained by contacting the Office of the Municipal Clerk at 490-4210, or Fax 490-4208.

Report Prepared by:

Lynne Le Boutillier, Assistant Municipal Clerk